
 

  

 
Friday 11th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Whole School – Storytime – Tuesday 6th May 

You are invited to join your child for story time at 2.45pm on Tuesday 6th May. 

This session is an opportunity for you to join your child and their class for their daily story session at the end of 

the school day. 

Places are limited to 10 parents per class. If you would like to join your child, please select the sessions on 

Scopay. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Davis 

Head of School 
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